
2025 CIE Committee Report 

The Chess in Education (CIE) Committee continued its mission to advance chess 
education and provide valuable resources to educators and students. This year, the 
committee welcomed two new members, further expanding its expertise and capacity. 

A significant highlight of the year was the active participation of several committee 
members at the prestigious Saint Louis Chess Conference. Our members not only 
attended this important gathering of chess educators and researchers but also presented 
on various topics related to integrating chess into educational settings, sharing their 
expertise and contributing to the broader discussion within the chess in education 
community. 

A key focus of the committee's efforts has been the development of materials and 
standards for distribution to teachers through our resource hub. These resources aim to 
equip educators with the tools they need to effectively integrate chess into their 
curriculum and support student learning. 

Looking ahead, the committee is actively preparing for outreach at Supernationals. This 
event will provide a valuable opportunity to connect with students, coaches, and parents, 
and to promote the benefits of chess education to a wide audience. The committee is 
developing engaging activities and materials to maximize the impact of this outreach 
effort. 

 


